
Montgomery Township 
Autumn Festival Committee 

Meeting Minutes for November 14, 2012 
 

At 6:40 pm, Ruth Hardin called the Autumn Festival meeting to order.  Ruth 
Hardin, Sue Dessner, Robert J. Birch (Supervisor) and Sharon Tucker 
(Recreation Coordinator) were in attendance. 

 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
The September 12th minutes were approved as submitted. 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS  
None 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Wrap-up/Feedback 
Sharon Tucker distributed the feedback that the Township staff compiled.  The 
Committee reviewed it and made additional recommendations that will be incorporated 
into the feedback and changes for 2013. 
Sue Dessner suggested that we move the scarecrow making near the Windlestrae 
House.  There is more room to spread out and allow for additional scarecrow making 
stations. 
 
Plan next meeting 
Sharon Tucker recommended that the Committee plan to meet in January 2013 with the 
possibility that we decide to cancel that meeting and start planning in February.  Ruth 
Hardin and Sue Dessner agreed with this plan and everyone will evaluate as the date 
gets closer.  
 
Discuss date for Autumn Festival 2013 
Sharon Tucker stated that Columbus weekend is the second weekend in October, 
therefore the recommendation is to move the date of Autumn Festival to the first 
weekend.  Ruth Hardin and Sue Dessner agreed that the date for Autumn Festival 2013 
should be 10/5/13. 
 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 



Robert Birch recommended that we consider getting sweatshirts for the Committee and 
Board members in 2013.  Sue Dessner suggested that we get maroon sweatshirts.  
Sharon Tucker will look into that for our first meeting of 2013. 
 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm.  The next meeting is 
scheduled for January 9, 2013. 


